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Hello,

The Sizewell C project continues to prove that EDF’s project for the build of 2 nuclear reactors on the beautiful
AONB Suffolk coast still has a lot to prove its validity.

Why has it taken nearly 10 years for EDF to realise they need fresh water during the build and after the build? It
doesn’t feel one with much confidence that something so important could have been missed in these years of
planning. ..

Then we still have the unanswered solution of transport and added traffic on the B1120. The link road Oxford to
Theberton MUST be built prior to the start of construction if this is given the go ahead. How can the residents
of Middleton, Theberton and Eastbridge ever get a chance to get out of their villages with such a huge amount
of traffic? Our country lanes could not cope with extra traffic and the lives of the villagers would be even more
unbearable.

Sizewell is situated only 2 miles between beautiful Aldeburgh with its artistic and musical culture at Snape
Maltings and 1 mile from RSPB Minsmere bird reserve with Southwold, a well loved and busy holiday town 3
miles beyond it. These places contribute an enormous amount to the economy but with the added traffic the
visitors would be very much be put off coming.

Incredible too that even with the awareness of coastal erosion on this coast the project of Sizewell C is still
planned to go ahead!

Does the need for energy really still warrant the irreversible destruction of the Suffolk coast?

If SCZ 2 nuclear reactors project goes ahead the designation of AONBs will be meaningless and would no
doubt be a catalyst for other destructive environmental projects in this country.

Yours sincerely,

Frangoise Cresson






